
 

WoW Parent Forum 

has been very busy this 

year, as we had a lot of 

parents struggling with 

housing problems. 

We are organising  

another housing     

conference with the  

local Councilors next 

month.  

Next Parent Forum 

meeting is on 10th 

January in True Brew. 
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Parent  Forum is   

on every 

Monday term time 

from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every   

Wednesday  from  

11am—1pm  

 

WoW                    

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries 

weekly   

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12  

As pandemic is not over yet and 

the flue season is upon us, WoW 

Mum Senia is still delivering free 

food to our elderly friends in 

John Kirk Lodge in Battersea. 

This month we delivered 

Christmas parcels to  John 

Kirk and Haven Lodge , 

generously funded by    

Battersea United Charities. 

Photo: WoW Mum Senia 

with elderly residents of 

John Kirk Lodge in       

Battersea 

Merry Christmas   



WoW annual Christmas party and Santa’s 

Grotto was extra special this year, as we 

had the disco dancing, musical chairs game 

and a big raffle. Mums and children              

enjoyed the fun and games and loved the 

home made cupcakes made by Taran and 

WoW Mum Teresa.  Thank you to every-

one who helped to make this party as  

super as it was. Merry Christmas to all 

our friends. 

Merry Christmas to all our   

celebration of the 6th       

Anniversary of Edge of the 

Box Club for entrepreneurs 

and start-ups organised by    

Chelsea Foundation. They 

supported over 7000 people 

who had a business idea and 

started a business. Next 

meeting is in January at  

Stamford Bridge. 

WoW Enterprise Club     

attended the Wandsworth 

Chamber of Commerce   

special forum where Steve 

Pinto stepped down as the 

Chair. We had the pleasure 

of meeting the new Chair of 

Wandsworth Chamber of 

Commerce Beverly Corson. 

We have also attended the 

WoW Mum Senia Dedic has been invited to 

the Town Hall to attend the Christmas event 

in aid of Mayor’s charities: Full Circle at          

St. George’s Hospital and Regenerate.   
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WoW Enterprise Club 

WoW Christmas Party 

 Mayor’s Event 

Children  

dancing with 

the balloons 

WoW 

WoW Mums organised a special Christmas Party for our 

children with a lot of activities, food and presents. 

Thank you to WoW Mum Teresa and Taran for making the 

Christmas cupcakes and to WoW Dad Andrew for electric 

entertainment with musical chairs, exhilarating dancing and 

balloon games. 

This was all topped up with a good raffle prizes and  goody 

bags from Mrs. Santa. 


